
From: Shirley.Ross@eastriding.gov.uk [mailto:Shirley.Ross@eastriding.gov.uk]  
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 4:43 PM 
To: Able Marine Energy Park 
Subject: Re: AMEP Examination - Rule 17 letter 

Dear Kath  
 
Regarding your correspondence;  
 
> Would the Council please confirm the current status of Able Humber Ports Ltd’s 
recent planning application for consent to develop a temporary wet grassland site 
on Land South Of Sands Farm, Cherry Cobb Sands Road?  
The application was deemed to be valid on 26th October 2012.  
 
> What is the anticipated timescale for determination?  
21 January 2013 is the 13 week date.  
 
Regards  
Shirley  
 
------------------------------------------------ 
Shirley Ross 
Principal Planning Officer 
Strategic Planning 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
County Hall 
Cross Street 
Beverley 
HU17 9BA 
--------------------------------------------------  
 
 
 
From:        "Able Marine Energy Park" <AbleMarineEnergyPark@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk>  
To:        <Shirley.Ross@eastriding.gov.uk>,  
Date:        01/11/2012 11:07  
Subject:        AMEP Examination - Rule 17 letter  

 
 
 
Dear Mrs Ross  

Please see attached Rule 17 letter from the Panel of Examining Inspectors.  
<<121101_TR030001_Rule 17 to ERYC.pdf>>  
Kind regards  

Mike  

Mike Harris, on behalf of AMEP Examination Team 
Case Manager 
National Infrastructure Directorate 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 



BS1 6PN  
Direct Line: 0303 444 5045  
Mobile: 07527 751 157 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000  
Email:mike.harris@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk  
 
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure (Planning 
Inspectorate's National Infrastructure Planning portal)  
Advice may be given about applying for an order granting 
development consent or making representations about an 
application (or a proposed application). This communication does 
not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and 
you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as 
required.  

A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the 
Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the person 
or organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other 
personal information will be protected in accordance with our 
Information Charter which you should view before sending 
information to the Planning Inspectorate.  

**********************************************************************  

This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they 
are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient the E-mail and any files have been transmitted to you in error and any 
copying, distribution or other use of the information contained in them is strictly prohibited.  

Nothing in this E-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of the Government unless 
confirmed by a communication signed on behalf of the Secretary of State.  

The Department's computer systems may be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to secure the 
effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.  

Correspondents should note that all communications from Department for Communities and Local Government may be 
automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.  

*********************************************************************************** 
The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet 
virus scanning service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with 
MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this 
email was certified virus free. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded 
for legal purposes.[attachment "121101_TR030001_Rule 17 to ERYC.pdf" deleted by 
Shirley Ross/CS/ERC]  

 

  

  

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure�
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*********************************************************************
* 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed.  

Please note that the East Riding of Yorkshire Council is able to, 
and reserves the right to, monitor e-mail communications passing through 
its network. 

If you have received this email in error please notify our mail manager 
at postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk. 

Whilst every effort has been made to check for viruses in this e-mail 
and any attachments, the Council does not warrant that it or they are 
free of viruses. If in any doubt then please ask for the hard copy. 

*********************************************************************
E 

 
This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure 
Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with 
MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please 
call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk.  
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded 
for legal purposes. 

********************************************************************** 

Correspondents should note that all communications to Department for Communities and Local Government may be 
automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes. 

********************************************************************** 

 


